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Statement of Reasons
Cycling City- Greater Bristol – Route 15
 Mangotsfield to Yate - Yate Link
Background
South Gloucestershire Council, jointly with Bristol City Council, have been chosen as Britain’s first Cycling City, with the aim of doubling the number of regular cyclists in Greater Bristol by 2011. Government funding totalling £11.4 million (with a combined equivalent contribution from the local authorities), is being made available to improve cycling infrastructure and encourage a change from motorised travel. It also aims to increase cycling and walking to school and work, as well as for leisure. In accordance with Council Policy, this will provide an overall benefit in helping to address traffic congestion and improve the health and fitness of those who cycle and walk. 
The project will implement the safest, continuous, attractive, comfortable and coherent routes across the project area. Cycling and walking is being encouraged through the provision of this better infrastructure and by cycle training and promotion, particularly at schools. The Yate Spur will establish a comprehensively signed route within a designated corridor and help to meet a growing demand for cycling.
Route Description 
The route will connect to the Bristol and Path Railway path (Regional Cycle Network Route 10) at Coxgrove Hill, and progress northwards to Yate, generally following the railway corridor.  It will pass under the M4 Motorway and skirt agricultural land and disused railway land before crossing Westerleigh Road at Kidney Hill. From here it will again skirt agricultural land before joining Broad Lane and the existing track to Dodmoor Rail Crossing.  It will then run north at the edge of agricultural land passing under the western arch of the rail bridge at Westerleigh Junction, and turn east along an existing track to the junction of Westerleigh Road and Nibley Lane. 

From Nibley Lane the route into Yate will use the highway verge along Westerleigh Road, running through the rail bridge arch to Shire Way, and turning north on the highway verge. It will utilize the existing path around Chedworth and merge with the existing path at the edge of Westerleigh Common, to connect with the main highway at Station Road, Yate. 
Proposed Scheme
· Provide a new path about 6km long by early 2011 for cyclists, walkers and for equestrians where possible, between Coxgrove Hill and Yate.
· The path will open currently inaccessible areas and connect to all adjacent existing and planned public paths, thereby extending the opportunities for travel throughout the area. 
· The surfacing will vary (generally stone dust or bitumen) according to the status of the land and environmental needs.  The width will vary generally between 5  and 10 metres , depending on ground conditions. 
· Landscaping and rest places with viewpoints will be provided where possible, along with public seating. 

· Improvements to road junctions and public highway road crossing points where required.
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